District PAC Meeting Minutes for March 18, 2016
Attending:  Brenda Gower-ALW; Alma Maceiko –DF; Samantha Carr– FH; Tara Taylor-FH; Dawn Lohr –MAS; Tiffany Jordan-GP; Angi Robinson – SMITH; Candy Jordon, Administrator 
Title I Involvement Policy – reviewed.  Our Title I audit cycle should be next year in the spring of 2017.
Clearances for Parents – Reminded all that continual volunteers and PTO members are required to have all clearances.
District Parent Involvement Activities -
· Calendars will continue to be produced and distributed for the 16-17 school year.
· Kindergarten backpacks and books will continue to be provided using Title I funds.
· Parent resources can be made available at each school, with the option for parents to buy them or the school can purchase them using established funds.
Transition Grant – Grant funds from United Way will be used to distribute activity packets to children and parents during Kindergarten registration.  

DPAC Parent Workshop – The workshop will be held in fall 2016 for next school year in late September or early October.  The topic of discussion will be in coordination with Fayette Drug and Alcohol and may be opened district-wide rather than just for elementary.  
District Calendar for Next Year – Initial plans for the layout included having the high school and middle schools on the front cover and the five elementary schools on the back cover.  The front inside cover will contain a map of the district reflecting the change in boundaries due to the closing of D. Ferd Swaney. The back inside cover will feature a picture of D. Ferd Swaney Elementary entitled “Moving Forward”.  All monthly pictures will be science curriculum based activities.
Parent Workshops – Parents were advised that the annual spring parent workshop will be held on Tuesday, April 5, 2016 at Lakeside.  DPAC reps present at the meeting who will attend the workshop included: Brenda Gower-ALW; Tara Taylor–FH; Dawn Lohr-MAS and Angi Robinson-SM.  We will need to know which parent plans to attend from D. Ferd and Plava.  Please have names to Rose by March 23rd.
The annual SPAC Conference will be held July 18-20, 2016 at Seven Springs.  We can send one parent with their family.  If any DPAC rep is interested in attending, please contact Rose as soon as possible and forms will be provided.

Next Meeting:  To be scheduled.
